CHALLENGE CUP
RELAY

October 1, 2015

To: Tarzana Neighborhood Council,
Attention: Harvey Goldberg

The Baker to Vegas Challenge Cup is here once again and will be taking place March 19-20, 2016 and is
the most positive event offered to law enforcement officers today. This is the 32nd Annual Challenge
Cup/Baker to Vegas Relay. The event consists of 20 runners that run 120 miles through the desert
from Baker California to Las Vegas Nevada. This is morale booster for the officers and gives thema
sense of pride to maintain good physical fitness and a chance to compete against other law
enforcement agencies thraughout the United States and Canada. The number of teams has grown
from 19 in 1985 to 265 teams in 2015.

West Valley Division is trying to raise money to submit a running team to represent West Valiey
Division. In the past, sponsors of our team have donated money to rent vehicles to transport runners,
purchase running jackets and assisted us with the various costs needed to effectively get our team to
and from the race. Last year, Tarzana Neighborhood Council purchased our running jackets. This
financial support has helped us out greatly.

All donations to our team are greatly appreciated. You can make all donations out to the West Valley
Boosters and send it to West Valley Division, attention Sergeant Larry Martinez. A Federal TaxID
number will be given for all donations, upon request.

Sincerely,

Sergeant Larry Martinez (Team Captain)
LAPD West Valley Division

19020 Vanowen Street

Reseda, CA 91335

Cel (818) 505-0698
31179@lapd.lacity.org




